
 

Date: Tuesday 14th July 2020 

 

Dear Year 6 parents 

I hope you are all well and this message finds you safe. 

Due to the pandemic, your children have missed the Relationships, Sex and Health 

education sessions that would have been taught during term 6. Whilst we are aware 

that the children would have received a great deal of knowledge from previous 

years, including a puberty talk. The children would have missed the talks on 

Conception to birth and about positive relationships with others and themselves.  

We ask that you discuss this at an appropriate level with your child ensuring that 

your child feels able to understand both the physical and emotional sides and most 

importantly, about respect for themselves and others.  

I ask that you use information online carefully and watch any videos you decide to 

use before any discussions. 

Should you wish some guidance, please contact me aamos@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 

before Friday 17th July with particular areas that are required and I will endeavour to 

provide you with some resources. 

Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Abbie Amos – PSHE coordinator  
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